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UPCOMING EVENTS 

SCHOOL SPORTS 

Happy Spring Everyone! Student Progress Conferences went extremely well, we appreciate the partic-
ipation and the productive conversations about your child’s learning growth. The Grade 7-12 students 
enjoyed their ski trip at Wapiti Valley Ski Resort, they made many great memories with friends and 

staff. Thank you to our SCC for hosting the Mom’s Pantry Fundraiser.                    -Mrs. Sylvia Delisle 

Senior Badminton - The 2024 badminton season - despite some cancellations we were finally able to 
play our first games in Shellbrook. There are still a few more weeks left before the playoffs. We 
have a tentative schedule planned. On April 27th we will host Big River and Chief John Keenatch. Can-

wood will be hosting Parkland Conference Playoffs on April 24th and play for that will go throughout 
the day. Good luck this season going out to all of our Sr. Badminton players.      -Coach, Mr. Greg Duval 

Mom’s Pantry - If you placed an order under your own name and chose to pick up the order from the 
school – it must be picked up the day of delivery. If you placed an order under a student’s name then 
it will be that student or parent’s responsibility to deliver your order to you.  

Once we are notified of the delivery date we will share that information with parents and the public. 
When the order arrives we will message parents on Edsby, post on Facebook, send home with students 
if possible and contact anyone remaining to pick up orders as soon as possible. Thank You! 



Answers to the monthly puzzle will be posted on the website at the end of each month. 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS 

Allergen Awareness - Please be aware that Canwood Public School is a nut-aware school. Any 
packaged foods brought in to the school by students should be “peanut free”. Foods that “may contain 
nuts” are not acceptable and should not be brought in to the school. When in doubt when preparing 

lunches and snacks for your child, please click on the Anaphylaxis Information under the Safe Schools 
heading on the Sask Rivers Website, www.srsd119.ca. If you have any questions or require further in-
formation, please contact the school. Thank you in advance for your careful attention in this area.    

Spring is Here!! - As we anticipate a wet and muddy schoolyard at times this spring, we ask that par-
ents send extra clothes to school with their children. If anyone has clothes to donate to the school, 
it would be great to have some extras on hand. 

Prekindergarten & Kindergarten 2024-2025 - Anyone interested in enrolling their child in the PreK 
or Kindergarten programs for the 2024-2025 school year can fill in and submit the registration forms 
online, on our school website. Contact the school office at 306-468-2150 for more information. 

EXTRAS 

Canwood Elks - Fish Fry Supper on Sunday, April 21st from 4 to 6 p.m. at the Canwood Elks Hall. 
Adults $20, under 13 years old $12. 

Canwood Public Library - Wapiti Library events in April: Moms and Tots April 16 and 30 @ 10:30 am.. 
Crafters Choice April 23 @ 11:00 am.. Kids Club every Friday (after-school) @ 3:30 pm.. After school 
movies - Puss in Boots: The Last Wish April 11 @ 3:30 pm and Haunted Mansion April 25 @ 3:30 pm.. 

Chantelle from Regional KidsFirst will be at the school on April 15 from 10 am - 12 pm.. 

Thank You - Sarah McComas 
and the Shellbrook Kinettes 
for the generous donation of 

$250 towards our snack 
program! We are striving to 

provide healthier snack options for our students as we know that 
good nutrition plays a vital role in their physical and mental well-
being. We are excited to use this donation to purchase some 

fruits and vegetables this spring!        -Ms. Carly Williams, Mentor 

Thank You - We want to express our gratitude to the community 
groups that have generously donated funds to our school Healthy 
Snack Program and Emergency Lunches. SIGA & Northern Lights 

Casino for $1000, Parkland Demolition Derby for $500 and the 
Shellbrook Kinettes for $250.                        -Mrs. Sylvia Delisle 



Page 3 

Calendar 




